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SAFETY



LEGISLATIVE IMPACTS



FUTURE INFRASTRUCTURE FUNDING



SMITH VALLEY EARTHQUAKE

Photo Courtesy: 
The Nevada Seismological 
Laboratory



HENDERSON INTERCHANGE PUBLIC MEETING

JULY 6 – AUGUST 5  
www.henderson-interchange.com

http://www.henderson-interchange.com/


PUBLIC FEEDBACK
ROADSIDE MEMORIALS & HIGHWAY SEGMENT DESIGNATIONS



CONTRIBUTING TO THE WORKFORCE



Kristina Swallow, P.E., NDOT Director
kswallow@dot.nv.gov | (775) 888-7440
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